
From: Leila Gosnell  
Date: Sun, Jan 16, 2022 at 10:18 PM 
Subject: 345 sylvan st - SPA 21-112 
To: <lmaitlan@london.ca>, <sturner@london.ca> 

  

To whom it may concern: 

I have many concerns regarding this property 

1]personal safety and security,which I have addressed previously with Craig Cooper's 

staff to no avail  

2]discuss the matter of tree removal by the city when I was told they were only clearing 

the brush and dead bushes and no trees were going to be removed and now  can see 
clearly all the way to High St from my back yard,totally unacceptable 

3}the fact that anyone that could afford to sell and move has done so,leaving those who 
couldn't afford or replace our big lots anywhere else are left in a very vulnerable position 

4]there has been no explanation as to why you are insisted into squeezing this type of 

building into a very tight,very secluded spot which will without doubt have a huge impact 

on all of us surrounding it 

5}we need transperency as to who are the renters,will they meet normal rental 
guidelines 

employers references,credit checks ,rental references 

6]I would like to see a unscaleable fence or barricade surrounding the entire property 

  

This is only a small list of my concerns and look forward to be given the opportuntity 

to an open forum discussion or meeting in the near future 

  

Leila Foster-Gosnel 
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